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Post 6 Newsletter June 2019  

Commander’s Message 

 I want to thank all the members who have made our Post grow 
these past few years. We are headed toward a new record membership 
in the 21st century!!! With your continued support there are many New       
Activities planned. I appreciate your continued involvement. 

 We need help creating the 4th of July Parade float. Contact                
Sheryl Loberger (cloberger@comcast.net) for time, place and needs. 

 We need your help with serving in our booth at the Garlic       
Festival. This is a good time to meet your friends in the Legion and help the Post out. The        
Auxiliary raise funds for Girl’s State along with veteran assistance programs.  Contact Debbie 
Ashe at (310) 502-3991 to Volunteer. Set up will be August 8th, with Festival dates of August 
9-11. 

It’s been a pleasure to serve as your commander! 

Bob Gnos - Commander 

Events 

 June      July 

1 Hamburger/Hot Dog/Bingo 6:00  4 Hillsboro Parade 

4 E-board 6:00     12-13 American Legion College 

11 Regular Meeting after Potluck 6:15  AUG 

7, 14, 21, 28 Steak & Salmon 6:00  6 E-board 6:00  (Planning for next year) 

15 Flag Retirement 11:00    9-11 North Plains Elephant Garlic Festival 

26-29 Department Convention 
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2019 Garlic Festival  

 Hello, this is your 2019 Chairperson of the 2019 Garlic Festival for the Post and Unit 

#6.  The Garlic Festival is held the second weekend in August in North Plains.  This year the 

dates are August 9th, 10th, and 11th.  As a combination event, we need volunteers from both 

the Post and the Unit.  We will be selling the delicious roasted corn in the husk with garlic  

butter, and soda. 

 This event is the major fundraising for the year for both the Post and the Unit.  We need 

as many volunteers as we could to make this event successful.    

 There is a sign-up sheet at the Post on the bulletin board with the times that are       

available.  In July, I will begin calling all of the volunteers that were helping at the 2018      

festival.  If you are able to work more than one shift, please do.  

 If you have never helped out at the festival, please think about joining us this year.  It is 

a time to socialize and get to know other members of our Post Hall out of a meeting situation. 

 If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me at (310) 502-3991 or e-mail 

me at debraashe70@gmail.com.  You can also call the Post and leave a message at (503) 648-

7191.  If you do leave message at either phone, we will get back to you as soon as we can. 

 Have a great summer and we hope to see you in August in North Plains for the 2019  

Garlic Festival. 

 

Debra Ashe 

 

  

 

 

Hillsboro Post 6 Directory  

285 W. Main Street  

Hillsboro, Oregon  97123 

Post 6 (503) 648-7191  

Leave a message 

Chaplain  

Lynn Hamm (503) 681-7600 

Post 6 Commander  

Tim Pierce (503) 809-9900 

Auxiliary President  

Teresa Hammond (503) 929-
3075 

Vice Commander  

Sheryl Loberger (760) 672-0443 

S.A.L. Commander  

Rob Liebenow (503) 826-5877  

Post Adjutant  

Dave Bogner (503) 443-9089 

Newsletter Editor/Publisher  

Mike Marusa (503) 995-2955 
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Steak and Salmon  

Fridays 

6:00 PM 

June 7, 14, 21, 28 

 Join us for Steak and Salmon dinner on many Fridays. The suggested donation is $10 ... 
Dinner starts at 6 PM and we started a new 'idea' ... Dessert First .... whether it is    Apple Pie 

(with ice cream) or Chocolate Cake . 

Doug Lund 

Hamburger/Hot Dog/Bingo  

Saturday Night,  

June 1, 2018 

Food and drink served 6:00 -6:30PM 

10 cent BINGO starts @ 6:30 

 

 

 

***  Please remember, no outside drinks are allowed!  *** 

2019-2020 Officers 

Post 6       Unit 6 

Commander– Tim Pierce    President– Teresa Hammond 

Vice Commander– Sheryl Loberger  Vice President– Michelle Butler 

Finance-Bill Helmkamp    Secretary– Joanne Ostlund 

Adjutant– Dave Bogner    Treasurer– Linda Liebenow 

Chaplain– Lynn Hamm    Chaplain– Ann Kennedy 

Sgt. At Arms– Andrew Eason   Historian– Joanne Ostlund 

Past Commander– Bob Gnos   Sgt. At Arms - Hazel Pierce 

E-board at large– Doug Lund, Mike Marusa, Steve Michels 
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American Legion Auxiliary 

Patriotic Quilt Raffle 

Tickets are $1.00 each 

Or 6 for $5.00 

Money will go to sponsor Girls State Citizens through 

Hillsboro Unit #6 American Legion Auxiliary 

 

Drawing will be July 4, 2019 at the Hillsboro Post Hall 

285 West Main St. after the parade 

Need not be present to win. 

Quilt size is approximately 4x5 
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Auxiliary Message  

 Hello Unit # 6 Members, 

 This will by my last article to write as the President of Hillsboro Unit #6. 

It has been a pleasure serving as your president for the last 3 years 

(September 2016 until August 2019). I have learned so much during that 

time. I had little knowledge of the American Legion Auxiliary when I took office. I feel all I 

learned has come from all of the members that I met and the friendships that I have made. 

 I want to wish the new President and Vice President of Unit # 6 the best for 2019-

2020 Auxiliary year. Teresa Hammond will make a great team with her officers and the com-

plete Unit. 

 The rest of the year will be a busy time. We have the memorial Day activities on Mon-

day May 27, Girls State in June, the Convention in June, the July 4th  activities which include 

the picking of the quilt winner, and the Garlic festival in August. 

 Be thinking of what committee you would like to chair for 2019-2020. There are more 

committees than members. If more members step up and take a chair, some of our mem-

bers will not have to be 2 or more chairs. This would make Teresa’s job as President much 

better to be able to fill as many chairs as possible. 

 I will be here to help out in anyway I can. I know that the members that have been in 

the unit for a longer period of time will be able to give their knowledge to the newer mem-

bers. 

 Have a great summer and be ready for the 2019-2020 year. I am looking forward to 

working with Teresa and all of the officers and members of Hillsboro Unit 6. 

Debra Ashe 

2018-2019 President 
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FLAGS AVAILABLE 

 The Post has mass quantities of US 
Flags, from small waving flags for kids to 
full sized flags used for Veteran burials.. 
And sizes in between, including kits and 
hanging equipment. 

 We receive 1-2 pallets each month 
from Goodwill. We do not sell these flags; 
We will accept donations if you care to help 
us out. 

 Drop in and replace your faded flag 
and we will retire your old one! 

Post 6 Web site 

http://hillsboropost6.org/ 

If any member has pictures or insights into Post 

6 history, please send forward them to me. We 

will include them on the website! 

Check the website for Post event information, 

contact info, volunteer opportunities, and any 

info you might need to enhance your American 

Legion knowledge. 

singingtomyself@frontier.com 

 Meeting  

Drawing 

 won the $60.00 
drawing by simply at-

tending the May Post 

Mtg., Come see what’s 

up with your Post and 

maybe you will be the 

next $60.00 winner! 

 

 Money Monday-Investing 

So what is the secret to successful investing? Here are a couple of clues ...  

DO NOT "ROLL THE DICE" ... 

DO NOT "PULL A LEVER"... 

With Mutual Funds: 

Do your own research and start with NO LOAD and 5 stars ... and let us show 
how your computer can do the rest. 

With Stocks: 

In today's volatility, how can you go wrong with profitable companies that 
give dividends? 

We can show you how your computer can help you pick winners. Come and 
join us on Money Monday at the post starting at 6 PM. 

 

   

Doug Lund 

WHY? 

 WHY did you join The American Legion? There are a lot of veterans out there that join 

The American Legion for one year and then drop their membership, WHY? There are those 
that renew for a year or two the drop out, WHY? Or others that are 15, 20- or 25-year           
members and stop paying their dues, WHY? If you joined just to get the free gifts, shame on 
you. If you are having financial problems, let us know, we may be able to help you with your 

dues. At 245 members, we are a very small post considering Hillsboro has over 100,000   resi-
dents. All we ask, is think about all the good that The American Legion does, before dropping 
your membership. Come to a meeting and give us a chance, 90% of you have never been in 
our Post. 

Rob Liebenow 
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Post Membership Report 

 Even though the 2020 membership drive will start July 1st, we still have just over six 
months left in the 2019 membership year. Here it is June and we have 245 members renewed 
or transferred in and that makes us just over 97% of our goal. If everyone renewed, we would 

have over 270 members. That is still not a lot considering Hillsboro has 100,000 residents. 
This is not about me or you, it is about supporting all veterans. Go online and see what The 
American Legion does for veterans, their families, children and our communities, then maybe 
you would see a need for your continued membership in the Nation’s largest veteran’s        
organization. 

Rob  Liebenow 

Ladies Auxiliary Tea Party 
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The American Legion         Non Profit 

Hillsboro Post No. 6         US Postage 

285 W. Main Street         PAID 

Hillsboro, Oregon 97123         Permit No.   260 

Please patronize these businesses that have assisted the Post in our endeavors! 

Sherwin-Williams Paint 

348 NE 10th Avenue 

Hillsboro, OR, 97123-4204 

(503) 640-2772  

The Sign Company 

176 NE 3rd Ave. 

Hillsboro, OR 97124 

(503) 640-6011 

The Home Depot 

1950 SE Minter Bridge Rd 

Hillsboro, OR 97123 

(503) 693-9090 

Liberty Tax Service 

2401 NE Cornell Road, Suite C 

Hillsboro, OR  97124 

(503) 336-2670 

Hillsboro Appliance Center 

123 NW Garibaldi St. 

Hillsboro, OR 97124 

(503) 547-0457  

Mike and Debbie’s Produce 

2330 NW Cornelius-Schefflin Rd. 

Cornelius, OR 97113 

(503) 359-4739 

Parr Lumber 

5600 NW Five Oaks Dr. 

Hillsboro, OR 97124 

(503) 645-5545 

Kuzman Forest Products 

427 SW Wood St 

Hillsboro, OR 97123  

503) 640-8828 

«First Name» «Last Name» 

«Address» 

«City», «State»  «Zip» 


